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The last meeting of the ERCOT System Protection Working Group was held in Waco on November 16-17, 2006.  Of significance to ROS are the following items:

Short Circuit Data Cases:  The next data due is the 2007 Short Circuit database due  January 12. 

Operationally Significant 138 kV Elements:  These were due to ERCOT by the end of December.  

Operating Guide Section 7 and SPWG Procedure Revisions:  Various changes were discussed by the SPWG for both documents.  The draft for changes will be submitted to the group for approval, and then the OG revisions will be submitted in the form of an OGRR, and the procedures will be submitted to ROS for approval.

Relay Maintenance Requirements:  The relay maintenance sub-group working on this reported to the working group.  A proposal for a battery maintenance section of the Operating Guides will be forthcoming through an OGRR.

New Chair and Vice-Chair:  The SPWG recommended and voted on Rick Gurley of TMPA as the Chair and Mark Chronister of TXUED as Vice-Chair for 2007.  Both men accepted the positions at the meeting.  After checking with his management, Rick asked that his acceptance be withdrawn.  After checking with Mark, he was not able to move into the chair duties at this time.  Until further notice, Stan Ginsburg will remain as Chair and Rick Gurley will remain Vice Chair.  The working group will be polled for a vote on this.

Next Meeting:  The next meeting will be held in Austin in February, 2007.

